
WALSOKEN PARISH COUNCIL
Planning for meeting 7  th   April 2020

Applications received Parish Council Decision

20/00315/F The erection of a single storey oak framed 
extension, The Barn, Bucksholt Road

Walsoken Parish Council supports this application as the extension is in 
keeping with the existing building and doesn't impact on neighbours. 

20/00265/OM Outline application: Proposed industrial 
units with workplace dwelling at Land N of 4 To 6, Lynn 
Road

Walsoken Parish Council considers that Bucksholt Road isn't good enough to
service this large house and accompanying development together with the 6
previously permitted units and would therefore not support this application 
but would prefer to see the previously permitted industrial units developed 
first. 

DECISIONS 

Application Parish Council  decision Borough Council 
decision

19/00963/F Change of use of paddock to 5 
pitches for traveller families each comprising a
day room, space for a mobile home and 
touring caravan as well as car parking and 
landscaping at Land South West of Flying Field
Farm Wheatley Bank

Walsoken Parish Council recommends refusal of this application 
for the following reasons - 
- It is a residential application in open countryside.  I
- It is likely to be highly visible from the surrounding properties 
and roads (A47 and B198) for some years as it will take a long 
time for the proposed trees to grow enough to screen the site.
-Five pitches could result in 20 to 30 people living on the 
site19/00963/F Walsoken Land South West of Flying Field Farm 
Wheatley Bank
Walsoken Norfolk - Change of use of paddock to 5
pitches for traveller families each comprising a day
room, space for a mobile home and touring caravan as
well as car parking and landscaping

Application 
Permitted
3 March 2020
Committee Decision

20/00182/F Proposed commercial units at 
Pond World Aquatics Bambers Garden Centre,
Lynn Road

Walsoken Parish Council is unable to respond until neighbouring
businesses on the site have been notified and had the 
opportunity to contact the Parish Council if necessary.

Application 
Permitted
2 April 2020
Delegated Decision 

APPEALS


